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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

    
            January 2024 

O2 coach parking 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 31st January 2024, I am very excited to be taking over 200 parents and children to the 
O2 in London for the children to perform in a Young Voices concert.     
 
To facilitate this exciting event, we will be travelling in four coaches. 
 
I am writing to inform you that on Wednesday morning, two of the coaches will be using the drop off 
zone outside the Junior School between 8.45am-9.00am. I believe the drop off zone is normally cleared 
by this time, but I wanted to advise parents. 
 
The other two coaches will collect the children on Darby’s Lane North, the road behind the cutting 
alongside Longspee School, again, between 8.45am-9.00am. Please can I ask that parents clear the 
area quickly so the coaches can park safely and congestion is kept to a minimum. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support in keeping our children safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
R Turner 
 
Mrs R Turner 
Community and Music Performance Director 
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